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VICTORIAN CHAPTER OF LEARNING ENVIRONMENTS AUSTRALASIA
NOMINATIONS FOR BOARD MEMBERSHIP
2024 – 2025

Three positions will become vacant on the Victorian Chapter Board as of November’s Annual Meeting. Nominations are now formally opened to fill these positions and must be received by 5:30 pm on Thursday 2nd November 2023. 

We strongly encourage members to consider nominating for a board position. Participation in the management of LEA is a rewarding experience as it puts you in touch with fellow professionals working towards the common aims of LEA. If you would like to know more about the role of a board member, please contact one of the current members.

Emily Flint
Victorian Chapter Secretary














NOMINATION FOR POSITION ON THE BOARD
of the Victorian Chapter of Learning Environments Australasia

I confirm I am a financial member of Learning Environments Australasia, a resident of Victoria, and nominate the following person to fill one of the vacant board positions. 

Name of nominee: 		

Name of person nominating: 		

Signed by person nominating: 	

Nominee statement:
I, the person nominated above, accept the nomination for election to the Victorian Chapter Board of Learning Environments Australasia. I understand that the position is for a term of two years.

Signed: 	

Date: 		

Nominations must reach the
Victorian Chapter Administrator at vic@learningenvironments.org.au by
5:30 pm on Thursday 2nd November 2023.
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